

# THE SPOTLIGHT

OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF ST. PETERSBURG CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

10/20/2023



# **HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER**

SPCS Families,

We have officially wrapped up the 1st semester and also our Fall sports seasons. I want to commend our students on a job well done and our athletes on their successful seasons. In addition to achieving outstanding results in their regular season games, both our varsity volleyball team and our soccer team participated in tournaments. The volleyball team came in 2nd place out of 10 teams and our soccer team won their 4-team tournament. I am proud of your dedication to your sport and your commitment to your teammates and coaches. Well done!

Tomorrow is our annual BBQ and I hope to see all of you there. Tickets will be available at the door, as well as delicious food, fun activities, and meaningful fellowship!

"The Lord will indeed give what is good, and our land will yield its harvest." Psalm 85:12

Have a great weekend, Bobby Hunter

## UPCOMING **EVENTS**

PTF Fall BBQ 10/21/23

**New Family OPEN HOUSE** 10/26/23

> Picture Retake Day 11/14/23



## SPECIAL BIBLE STUDY

Mrs. Mullins invited 8th grade girls to join her in the Library for a lunchtime Bible study. She prepared hot chocolate as a special treat. This month they focused on 1 Kings 17:10–16 and discussed different ways we could show the fruits of the spirit on campus. They decided October and November could be Kindness!

"The jar of flour will not be used up and the jug of oil will not run dry until the day the Lord sends rain on the land."



### NJHS VOLUNTEERS AT KIND MOUSE

NJHS students served at Kind
Mouse this past Saturday as part
of their Fall outreach. SPCS
students generously donated 400
pounds of food and our 8th grade
members helped to sort and date
the food to be distributed to
school-age children in St. Pete.
The NJHS team also assembled 312
bags of snacks that will be
distributed to Kind Mouse partners
serving children in after-school
programs. Thank you for your help
SPCS families!!











thank you SPCS

FRIDAY 11/3/23 HURRICANE MAKEUP DAY NORMAL

**SCHOOL DAY** 

Thank you for supporting the AMERICAN SOCIETY





# 8TH GRADE CHEMISTRY

Our 8th graders are beginning their exploration of chemistry. Students worked together to build complex molecules in class. Students created models that allowed them to see











#### **6TH GRADE** HISTORY

Dr. G. took 6th Grade "sailing" in a felucca on the Nile River visiting Egyptian monuments and learning about the pharaohs and their important accomplishments in ancient Egyptian history.







# 3RD GRADE GOES INTERNATIONAL

At the Folk Fair, 3rd Grade students experienced real cultural exchanges with people from all across

the world. It looks like they had a great time!























# SPORTTEAM RECAPS

As Fall sports wrap up, 8th grade athletes were celebrated this week. We want to congratulate all of our teams and thank them for representing SPCS with sportsmanship and grace!

# SOCCER

Ariana B. Daven N.

Sarah R. Brooke D.

Eli T. Luke H.

Mia W. Ryan M.

# GOLF

Graysen D. & Marco L.















Leila B. Heaven G. Tatum K. Olivia S. Saraya Y.







Tuesday's volleyball game got exciting when Coach Anders was proposed to! Her team played their part and were very happy for her!

Congratulations Coach!



# NEW! PICTURE RETAKE DAY TUESDAY 11/14/23 CLICK HERE to sign up for a retake

**Campus Tours** 

**Classroom Visits** 

Teacher Meet & Greets



**FRIENDS** 



2021 62nd Avenue North

727.522.3000

stpetechristian.com